Fifth Grade Fridge Facts

February 21-25, 2011

	Mrs. Crawford
Math- We will continue Chapter 8, Fraction Operations.   Some students might need to brush up on their multiplication facts if they are rusty to make these next couple of lessons easier.  Students should continue to keep daily work in their math notebook.  We will continue to have ARMT review instead of DOM until standardized testing.  We will have our next ARMT review test on Friday over Lessons 11-19. 

Social Studies- We will begin Chapter 8, War for Independence.  For this chapter, Students will have a small section of The Declaration of Independence that they will need to memorize.  The memorization is due Monday, 2/28. Students should keep all daily work in their binder. We will turn this in for a grade when then the chapter ends. 
Language – We will complete our study of pronouns this week. We will review Thursday and have a test Friday.  DOL Test Friday.
Spelling- No spelling this week!

	Mrs. Dunnavant
Reading- We will review for and take the Unit 4 Reading Benchmark Test this week. We will also focus on Figurative Language. Students will have a Comprehension Homework packet due Friday. Parents, please let students read the passage aloud to you and help check their answers. This is a great way to help students prepare for the ARMT and SAT.
Science- We will finish our Chemistry Unit this week with the study of acids and bases. Students should study their science notebooks nightly. The Chemistry Unit Test will be on Wednesday.  We will be reviewing for the ASA after completing this unit.
Language- We will complete our study of pronouns this week. We will review Thursday and have a test Friday.  DOL Test Friday.
Spelling- No spelling this week!


	Students can go to the website www.armt.wikispaces.com                            to play games and complete activities that will help them prepare for the ARMT, SAT, and ASA!

Continue to check your child’s agenda and binder. Students need to get their number of checks signed by a parent/guardian over the weekend.

Visit our Class Website at www.teamfifth.weebly.com

	Don’t Forget!

Spring Picture Day – Friday, February 25
We WILL be in school these dates:

February 21, May 27, May 31, June 1

ARMT and SAT Testing will be on March 29, March 30, March 31, and April 1. The Alabama Science Assessment (ASA) will be on April 6. ALL students MUST be at school on these days!



	
	


